
All mnbers present

The meeting was called to order by the president at 7:00P.M.
and the minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.
The following committees reported:

Social: The social committee has begun its publicity
of the spring Easter Parade to be presented March 29.

Music: It has been almost a year since Frank Patton
was killed in an auto accident. The record hour committee
presented the Union with a record in his honor.

Team Activities: The Billiard Meet will be played
this Wednesday and Friday nights. The outlook for the Bridge
Club is improving. The Bowling Team will play only
three matches in the future, one home match, one match away,
and the Big Ten Bowling Tournement.

Town Hall: The forum this Thursday will be on the
Electoral College. The polling committee has agreed to take
a survey for the university.

Personnel: The list of Union Service Award winners was
adopted by the board. The list of men eligible to serve on
the Union Board of Directors was read to the board.

Individual and Club Activities: The Touring Club will
hold a general organization meeting this week, The Leather-
craft Club is being reorganized.

New Business:
Motion(Tabbert) "Lawrence Wheeler will be presented with

a certificate of gratitude for his years of service
to the Union."

The following men are eligible for hold-over: Ken Kress, Arthur
Schwartz, Alan Graf and Malcolm Witt. Ken Kress was selected
to serve on the first ballot, Malcolm Witt was selected to
serve on the second ballot. The balloting continued 47 times.

Motion(Dye) "The balloting shall continue only once more
tonight unless the ballots split 8toS."

The motion was passed. On the next ballot the votes split 7
to six; the balloting will continue next week. There was
no further business and the meeting was adjourned a 9:40,
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,The meeting way called to order by the president at 7:00P.E.
and the minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.
The following committees reported:

Personnel: The question of credit hours earned in the
armed forces was brought before the board. Ned Helmuth was
the man in question.

Motion(Graf):"Ned Helmuth shall be considered a
sophomore by the Union."

The motion was passed.
Town Hall: Town Hall is hoping to present a forum with

the two candidates for President of the Student Senate as

speakers.
Team Activities: The billiards team won the first place in
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